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BRAUNSTON METHODIST CHURCH

April 3rd, 10,45 a.m, My, R, Hutchins,
10th, 10,45 a.m,. - Rev. W, Harris.
17th, 10,45 a.m. Mr., A, Kirkham,
24th, 10,45 a.m. Mr. R, Wright,

May 1st. 10,45 a.m, Rev. J, Myer,

BRAUNSTON YOUNG WIVES. Mr, Manton of Southbrook School attended our last
meeting giving a fascinating talk on our rural heritage. Our next meeting is
on April 19th, not April 12th which is in Easter Week. Mr, Roger Pearse will
give a talk on the Probation Service and .Community Service.
HELP THE AGED,
were collected.

As ‘a result of the recent appeal £2.85 and 29 sacks of clothing
-We wish to thank all who helped with this effort, and especially

‘the organisers of the Junior Football Club, who gave a large quantity of adult
clothing,

BRAUNSTON VILLAGE GARDENS ASSOCIATION. The sale of fertilizers is now taking
place each Sunday from 11 a.m, to 12 noon at the Village Centre. This will
continue until the middle of June.

. At the last Committee Meeting it was decided to put forward the Front Gardens
Competition to mid June. It was felt that June is the time when most gardens
are at their best, so please remember the red, white and blue scheme to celebrate
the Queen's Silver Jubilee and get those tubs and window boxes started.

It has probably been noticed that a beginning has been made in cleaning the site
by the main entrance to the Village Centre, It is proposed to create a Jubilee
Garden here - and all children are urged to keep this area neat and tidy.

THE VILLAGE CENTRE, The Management Committee report that the electric cooker
at the nmnﬁﬂm has been giving trouble and needs replacing. Would anyone in the

Village who has a suitable electric cooker wou disposal (either cheap or free)
please contact Bob Footitt at 890230,

BRAUNSTON WOMENS INSTITUTE. The March Meeting included a talk and demonstration
on decorating and icing cakes by Miss Susan Ofield, She encouraged members to
come and try making roses maa\Wmi of them accepted her invitation. Some very

good efforts resulted. The April 5th meeting will include slides and a talk
by Mr. R.C, Reed on "Wales and the Border Counties",

BRAUNSTON FRIENDLY CLUB, Hsmam.€HHH be no meeting on April 11lth as it is

Easter Monday. On April 25th there will be a talk and demonstration onCorn
Dollies by Mrs. Lowe, of Daventry.

VILLAGE NOTES. The Annual General Meeting of the Electors of the Parish will
take place in the Village Centre on Monday 18th April at 8 p.m. If you have
any questions to ask, this is your opportunity to do so. i

In a few weeks time the judging will take place in the TIDY VILLAGE COMPETITION,
In this Jubilee Year we should make a special effort to give our Village the
appearance of a place in which all residents take a pride,

This year there are fewer birds than usual, In 1963 a severe winter seriously
reduced their numbers, and the dry summer of 1976has had even more disastrous
consequences,

The extremely dry conditions in the soil has made life in the upper layers
impossible for worms and other creatures which require a moist habitat, and so
they descended further than ever before in this century. Because of this, the
young blackbirds and thrushes (which are fed on worms etc) were deprived of
their normal feed.

Generally in Nature the balance is restored, and we hope that this will be done
in nrm coming summer,

_ARTICLES FOR THE MAY ISSUE SHOULD BE IN THE HANDS OF THE EDITOR ON
OR BEFORE 21st APRIL, 1977,

Duncan A, Gallie (Hon., Editor)
Alston House, Braunston. (Tel, Rugby 890200)



